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If this bill passes I will most likely be forced to close my care home because of cost to 

pay employees. As a small business we already struggle to make ends meet and to 

keep reliable educated employees working for us. If we have even more restrictions 

on what we have to pay an employee, that is going to run a lot of foster homes into 

the ground.  


